
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit  Public Service 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                      RECOVERED STOLEN VESSEL 

On May 28
th

 2016, a 1984 16 foot Naden was stolen from the Victoria Harbour Ferry wharf in 
Victoria Harbour. An observant member of the waterfront community located the vessel and 
subsequently confirmed its identity from the Stolen Boats Canada website. As a result of his 
actions, the vessel is now back in the care of the Victoria Harbour Ferry Company. 
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                 CHRIS SMALL MARINE SURVEYORS 


